

SCOTT WALKER

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF WISCONSIN

P.O. Box 7863 Madison, WI 53707

July 2, 2012

Clarence Garrett 8022 N. 94th Street Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Garrett:

Congratulations on receiving the Veterans Lifetime Achievement Award from the Department of Veterans Affairs and the Board.

The Dedication you have shown to your country and family, as well as your drive to complete your own education, provides lessons we can all learn from. The fact that a documentary has been created about you speaks volumes. Your experience is unique and will be recognized and remembered by our children for generations to come.

I respect your service and sacrifice for our nation and admire your devotion to serving your community.

Congratulations again on your award and deserved recognition. Thank you for your service and devotion to our state and nation.

Singerely

Scott Walker Governor

SW/pjr



SCOTT WALKER

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF WISCONSIN

P.O. Box 7863 Madison, WI 53707

July 2, 2012

Norbert Studelska 1021 12th Avenue Grafton, WI 53024

Dear Mr. Studelska:

Congratulations on receiving the Veterans Lifetime Achievement Award from the Department of Veterans Affairs and the Board.

It is rare to know a veteran of the Battle of the Bulge, especially a member of the 82nd Airborne. Your experience is unique and will be recognized and remembered by our children for generations to come.

Your medals and awards such as the Parachutist Badge with Combat Jump Star, Combat Infantry Badge, Bronze Star Medal and Ribbon, Victory Medal and Ribbon, Occupation Medal and Ribbon, 508th Parachute Infantry Regimental Awards: Presidential Distinguished Unit Citation Ribbon, Netherlands Citation (Miltaire Willems Orde) Orange Lanyard, Belgium Fourragère and Liberation Medal, and the French Croix de Guerre reflect the many sacrifices that you have made for your country.

Not only have you honorably served your nation as a paratrooper during World War II, but you have been an active member of your local community as well. As an educator, coach, and School Board President, the number of lives you have touched and changed are incalculable.

I respect your service and sacrifice for our nation and admire your devotion to serving your community and our veterans.

Congratulations again on your award and deserved recognition. Thank you for your service and devotion to our state and nation.

Sincerely,

Scott Walker Governor

SW/pjr